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CAG MONTHLY MEETING SUMMARY 
Location:  Mercy Wellness Center 

Time: 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm 
  

February 10, 2016 
  
CAG Members in Attendance: 
Earl Wilson, Leo Brundage, Margaret Cobb,Ted Pickett, Josh Barber, Dr. Marilyn 
Howarth, Anna Katenta, Chere Driver, Eileen San Pedro , Colin Wade, Michael Nairn,  
Tyrone Beverly, Larry Brown, Jacqueline Howard and Brenda Whitfield 
 
OPENING REMARKS: 
  
Leo Brundage, on behalf of the Leadership Team, opened the meeting at 6:00pm. We 
continue to encourage everyone to use the website to retrieve any information as much 
as possible. 
 
At 6:10 pm Josh Barber, EPA, gave an update on LDCA Superfund site’s activities. You 
can visit their website at: http://go.usa.gov/vQv3 for future references and updates. 
 
Dr. Howarth voiced her concerns about how far down does C & D debris goes into 
ground water. 
 
Tyrone Beverly brought up his concerns about oil findings in the debris that was brought 
up from the ground.  
 
Jacqueline Howard wanted to know if homeowners were going to be held responsible 
for the cost of any clean-up activities that maybe needed on their properties or will the 
EPA? 
 
Once again CAG ask that we please go to the CAG and EPA websites for updated 
information and concerns. 

 
 
  
EPA UPDATE ON SITE ACTIVITIES: 
 
No minutes submitted by Josh Barber for February. Please feel free to visit their 
website. 
 
MAIN MEETING AND PRESENTATION TOPICS: 
  
 
CAG WORKING GROUP REPORTS: 
 

http://go.usa.gov/vQv3
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Technical Working Group meeting summary presented by Eileen SanPedro and 
Derron La Brake 
 
No minutes submitted for February. 
 
Heath Safety and Communications Working Group  
 
The Health, Safety and Communications Working Group Meeting for Wednesday, 
February 16, 2016 was cancelled. Notice will be given of the date and time of the next 
meeting. 
 
OTHER CAG NEW BUSINESS OR ISSUES RAISED 
 
Mr. Beverly wanted to know if tanks can be placed on the 135 acres to capture the 
overflow of storm waters. 
 
Dr. Howarth made a motion for the website’s content submission process. There wasn’t 
enough support to push this motion through at this meeting. 
 
  
MEMBER IDEAS FOR AGENDA ITEMS AT THE NEXT CAG MEETING 
  
  
THE MEETING ADJOURNED AT APPROXIMATELY 8:10 PM 
  
  
  
Notes taken by Brenda Whitfield 
02/10/2016 at Eastwick Community Wellness Center 2nd floor 


